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Expenses and ePro/GFM  

Super User Training Participants 
 

Super User Training for the Expenses & ePro/GeorgiaFirst Marketplace (GFM) modules will 

occur Monday, March 9, 2015 through Thursday, March 12, 2015. These sessions will take 

place in the classrooms at ITS in Athens.  

 

The descriptions below provide details of who should attend. For Expenses training, 

institutions may send up to 2 participants to each training class. For ePro/GFM training, 

institutions currently using GFM may send up to 2 participants. All other institutions may 

send 1 participant to training. Institutions have the option of sending different participants 

to each day of Expense and ePro/GFM training. 

 

Onsite Training Date Time Details 
 

mailto:heather.duren@usg.edu
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